
 
Editorial 

 
 
In this issue, Kalpana Dahiya and Vanita Verma have contributed a techinical paper on Positive 
Sensitivity Analysis In Linear Programming With Bounded Variables. We are delighted to be 
publishing this paper here for Bulletin readers. We have provided a report on the ASOR award 
winners for 2007 and 2007 ASOR annual conference held in Melbourne on 3-5 December.  
 
I am pleased to inform you that the electronic version of ASOR Bulletin is available at the ASOR 
web site: http://www.asor.org.au/. Although the electronic version is prepared as an HTML file, for 
technical reasons articles posted in PDF format.   
 
ASOR Bulletin is only national publication of ASOR. I would like to request all ASOR members, 
ASOR Bulletin readers and OR organizations in the country to contribute to the ASOR Bulletin. 
The editorial policy is available either from the Bulletin web site or from the inside back cover of 
the Bulletin. The detailed instructions for preparing the manuscripts is available in the URL: 
http://www.asor.org.au/ and http://www.itee.adfa.edu.au/~ruhul/asor.html 
 
Address for sending contributions to the ASOR Bulletin: 
 
 

Dr Ruhul A Sarker 
Editor, ASOR Bulletin 
School of ITEE, UNSW@ADFA 
Northcott Drive, Canberra 2600 
Australia 
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